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Dear Parents, 

 

Congratulations to our students who are receiving the Sacrament of Eucharist for the 
first time this weekend. Please keep them in your prayers and ask for God’s blessings. 

 

Layla Bonnici  Brandon Busittil Blake Carrello 

Ben Carter  Emma Cortese Mitchell Dagher 

Samuel Dillon Mason Ellis  Morgan Harmer 

Zac Hills  Lachlan Kiss  Evie Lavelle 

Mia Levey  Caden Newitt Levi Pansino 

Samuel Plummer Eva Pucar  Julia Salomon 

Jai Santos  Cooper Sellwood 

 

This Sunday we celebrate the Feast of St Mary of the Cross (Mackillop) 
This is a special feast for OLMC as we are grateful for the work of the 
Josephite Sisters in our school and Parish. Mary Mackillop was the first 
Australian saint and her influence in this country has spread far and 
wide. She is recognised for her commitment to the poor, helping those 
who needed it the most in any way she could. She reminded us to 
“never see a need without doing something about it”. This was at the 
heart of her vocation.  

 

As you would be aware, Paula Seric has been on leave since the end of term 1, caring 
for her husband Anthony. We received great news today that Anthony would be com-
ing home after four months of being in hospital. Paula wished to thank everyone for 
their prayers and support and has asked for continued prayers for Anthony. 

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation in helping us maintain out Covid Safe Plan 
and adhere to regulations from the State Government. We miss seeing you in the 
school yard and are hoping for some easing of restrictions in the coming weeks. A re-
minder that we cannot have parents and grandparents dropping off or waiting in the 
school yard at this point. If someone else picks up your child, please let them know. 
Outside agencies are still not permitted onsite. If your child has a therapist that has 
been organised by your family, they need to work with your child offsite for now. This a 
government directive. 

 

 

 

 

School Closure 
Days 

 

Term 3 

Thur 16th & Fri 
17th  September 

 

 

Term 4 

Mon 1st  

November 



 

 

N e w s l e t t e r  

            T e r m  3  W e e k  4    Thursday, 5 August 2021 

 

The Olympics have proven to be a welcome distraction for the past 
couple of weeks. It has been so rewarding to hear of all the stories 
behind the athletes and many are a great inspiration for us in our 
own lives. They have dealt with disappointment rejection, sacrifices, 
ups and downs. There is a great video that exemplifies resilience 
where a Dutch runner falls during her race, picks herself up, and 
ends up winning the race. This is a great lesson for us all and 
something to chat to our children about. Some of the teachers have 

shown the video to their students. 

 

Congratulations to Alexander Mitanidis for his amazing fundraising 
efforts. Alexander was able to redeem a bicycle for his efforts. 
Thanks again to everyone who supported the Colour Run. I am 
meeting with a local nursery next week to look at what we could do 
to create an outdoor sensory space. If you know of any landscape 
gardeners looking for work, please send them our way. 

 

 

Happy birthday to everyone celebrating this week and last week: 

 

Malika Chand                                                                                     Georgia Walters                         

Pippa Kilkenny                                                                                  Bernice Mayom 

Willem Armstead                                                                                  Emma Brndusic             

Tyler Bishop                                                                                         Willow Cutajar 

Jaxon Purton                                                                                        Max Shalders 

Luke Bekker 

 

 

Please note that assembly will be run via a Google Meet on Monday at 9am. I will send out the 
link via Seesaw on Monday morning. 

 

Take care, 

 

Julie 

 



 

 

Class Pupil of the week Has demonstrated the 3 R’s 

Prep JF Jacob Cunsolo 

For his respectful and responsible attitude towards all he 

learns, says and plays at OLMC.                                   

You are a super star Jacob!  

Prep MR Thomas Cartledge  
For being a resilient and determined member of our prep 
grade. Super Star Thomas   

 1H Havish Kumar 
For always using his manners. Mrs Harper loves how you 

are a kind and respectful friend.  

1R Harry Zabielski 
For always showing respect to others and following the 

golden rule! 

 2A Wyatt Doricic 

For showing determination to learn new things and teach 

others. He has grown in confidence to tackle new prob-

lems and share his ideas. Brilliant effort Wyatt! 

2J Naomi Harrison  
For working hard over remote learning and always sub-

mitting a high standard of work. Well done.  

3BC Ashton Falzon Pout  
for displaying resilience and responsibility in coming to 

school each day with a smile and being ready to learn.  

3CC Chloe Strant   
For using the learning dispositions of determination and 

risk taking while being very resilient on camp!  

4PS Eva Pucar 
For making excellent decisions about her learning, She 

has listened to advice given to her and that is working well 

4ST  Brandon Busuttil  
For using the dispositions of determination and resilience 

to improve his work output.  

5/6C Anya Clement 
 For using the learning dispositions of creativity and deter-

mination when creating a movie trailer for ‘The Tales of 

5/6MT Nash Kelly 
For displaying effort when learning and being inclusive of 

others. Great job Nash!  

5/6 R Max Hills 

For his work ethic. Max is a resilient member of our grade 

who always pushes himself to do better in his learning, 

particularly in the area of writing. 

  SPLASH PUPIL OF THE WEEK AWARD 



 

 

School Absences: absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

School Uniform News 

School Hats ($10) and Bottle Green socks ($5) are available for sale from the school office. 

Correct money appreciated please. Cash only. 

A reminder to label all school uniform items especially jumpers & rugby tops and food/drink containers 

with your child’s name. This will help stop the vast amounts of these items that end up in lost property. 

mailto:absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

RECYCLING 

DO YOUR BIT FOR THE   ENVIRONMENT  
At OLMC we are actively recycling a  number of products to reduce the impact on our 
planet.  Please continue to send your bread bags, plastic bread tags and any oral 
waste such as toothpaste tubes and tooth brushes as well as a new recycling stream: 
pens, textas, white out and batteries. 

The boxes are located in the School Office Foyer 

THE WONDER BREAD RECYCLING PROGRAM HAS NOW ENDED 

BUT PLEASE CONTINUE TO RECYCLE ALL SOFT PLASTIC,           

INCLUDING BREAD BAGS BY COLLECTING THEM AND PUTTING 

THEM IN THE REDCYCLE BIN AT COLES AND WOOLWORTHS      

SUPERMARKETS.  LOCATED NEAR THE CHECKOUT. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Term 3 12th July— Wed 15th September 

Term 4 3rd October—Wed 15th December—Students finish at 1.30pm 


